22 February 1999

Mr. Jim Dregne

Environmental Specialist 11

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southwest District

3804 Coconut Palm Drive

Tampa, Florida 33619

Re: Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc,
Tampa. Florida
FLD 980 847 271
Self-Reporting - Transfer Waste Held Beyond 10 Days

Dear Mr. Dregne:

On 16 February 1999 I informed the Department that the above referenced Service Center held transfer
waste beyond the 10-day limit. As explained in our telephone conversation Safety-Kleen held some
transfer wastes for 11 days. The waste was scheduled to be transported from the Service Center on 15
February 1999, however due to the 15th being a holiday the transporter did not arrive at the facility until
the morning of the 16th of February. This resulted in one(1) 55-gallon drum of waste petroleum
distillates and cighteen(18) five gallon containers of silver recovery cartridges exceeding the ten day limit
by one day.

Safety-Kleen has reviewed the ten day limit for transfer wastes with all parties involved. We intend to
make this an isolated incident.

If you have any questions concerning this incident please call me (813) 626-0052. Thank-you for your
understanding in this matter.

Sincerely,
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Richard R. Morris D
Environmental, Health & Safety Manager - E P
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cc: Roger Evans - FDEP hwest Disirigy Tam
5309 24TH AVENUE SOUTH TAMPA, FL 33619 813/626-1203
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